
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Joan Bossio <sjbossio@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 21, 2015 3:58 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO 2105

We are opposed to Alternatives 1 and 2. Our concern is that Alternatives 1 and 2 will have a devastating negative impact on our 
community, the surrounding communities, the local economy and the environment. We believe that pursuing these Alternatives are 
unreasonable and reckless. I urge the State Water Board to only consider the PG&E project, as submitted and approved in the 
Settlement Agreement of April 22, 2004, without the additional release of cold water from Lake Almanor. 
 
Sam and Joan Bossio 
903 Lassen View Drive 
Lake Almanor, CA. 96137 


